

LEE C. SCHMIDT DIRECTOR

## CITY OF PITTSBURGH

## DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC SAFETY

CITY-COUNTY BUILDING

November 21, 2022

Council President Kail-Smith and Members of Council Fifth Floor City County Building Pittsburgh, PA 15219

Re: PBP Headquarters Lease

Dear President and Members of Council,

The Department of Public Safety will be submitting a resolution, amending Resolution No. 453 of 2002, providing for an Amended Lease for the Department of Public Safety, Bureau of Police headquarters located at 1203 Western Avenue, extending the term six more years and providing for the payment thereof.

Should you have any questions regarding the resolution, please do not hesitate to contact my office. Your favorable consideration is appreciated.

Lee C. Schmidt

fee Clo

Director

LCS:aaw